From: Gallegos, Maria 
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2014 11:57 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Commissioner Bechara Choucair out-of-town travel for the month August 

Good afternoon Steve,

Below is Commissioner Bechara Choucair’s out-of-town travel for the month of August.  This travel was of no cost to the City and no honorarium was given.

· Commissioner Choucair traveled to New York, NY; he was invited to be part of a panel discussion entitled, “Public Health Challenges and Opportunities for Data Science” on Sunday, August 24, 2014 at the 2014 Knowledge Discovery and Data Mining (KDD) Conference.

Thank you, 

Maria A. Gallegos 

Staff Assistant

Chicago Department of Public Health

